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Kaitlyn Engelmeier-Foor, Principal 
 

January 30, 2025 

 

Dear Porter Parents/Guardians: 

 In keeping with our ongoing commitment to communicating effectively with our school community, I am 

writing to inform you that Mr. Lockamy, our School Counselor, is taking an extended leave of absence beginning 

today.  

 Mrs. Meres, our Director of School Counseling, and Ms. Rose-Jones, our School Counselor, will be available 

for any questions or concerns you may have.  They will both be working with our middle school students to ensure 

we are providing them with continuity of any support and/or services they might need.  Guidance lessons that were 

planned or required in the next several weeks will be handled by Mrs. Meres and/or Ms. Rose-Jones.  

 We are confident in their abilities to ensure our Porter students continue to receive the same level of support 

as they always had.  If you have any questions and/or concerns, please feel free to reach out to our team using the 

contact information below.  Additionally, I am available as well at engelmkm@pwcs.edu . 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Kaitlyn Engelmeier-Foor 

 

Porter’s Counseling Team:  

Mrs. Laura Meres @ meresll@pwcs.edu 

Ms. Jessica Rose-Jones @ rosejojc@pwcs.edu  
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